
 
 
 

The ‘BOOK SWAP’ is returning to EK!!! 
 

Monday, June 5th. 
 
 
 

Hello Earl Kitchener families, 
 

What is Book Swap?  Families donate preloved books to the school (they can be sent in 
with children) starting now.  Books are sorted and organized for the Swap and on 
Monday, June 5th, students will have the opportunity to shop for books with their class.   
 
Books are 25 cents each, and students can purchase up to 4 books.  After school we’ll 
keep the Swap going so that families can shop.  Weather permitting, the Book Swap will 
be set up outside in the kindergarten pen (off of Stanley Street).  Books that are left at 
the end of the day will be donated to a local organization.   

 
 

Books can either be brought to the school or dropped off on the porch at 438 
Charlton Ave West (anytime starting now). 

 
 

PLEASE ONLY DONATE BOOKS SUITABLE FOR CHILDREN IN JK TO GRADE 5.  NO BOARD 
BOOKS, ADULT BOOKS, OR TEXT BOOKS 

 
 

ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE USED TO PURCHASE BOOKS FOR THE SCHOOL LIBRARY 
 
 

Any questions please email Jenny at bonesteeljenny@gmail.com 


